
Week beginning 22nd March 2021.

This week in 
Foundation Stage…

It’s been another great week in F2.  The 
children have continued to make good 

progress in phonics as we carry on with our 
Read, Write, Inc program; most of them 

trying hard to blend letters sounds together to 
hear the word (Fred Talk!), some even working 
on reading little books (Ditties).  In Maths we 
have continued with our ‘refresher’ lessons, 
consolidating our learning on numbers up to 
9.  Please continue to help your child by 

counting whenever you can (walking up and 
down the stairs, getting cutlery out at tea 
time, etc) and looking for numerals in the 

environment.

In our topic sessions we 
have been learning about 

the traditions of Easter and 
what Christians believe.  

The children loved making 
their Easter hats and 

creating our ‘show’ for you.  
We hope you enjoy watching 
it!  Have a safe, happy & 

healthy holiday and we will 
see you back at school on 

Tuesday 13th April.


